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1.  Wednesday, February 15th is a mandatory teacher workday for Gates County 
Schools.  Students will return to school on Thursday, February 16th. 
 
2.  The Family Carnival Night will be Thursday, February 16th from 5:30-7:00 pm.  
 
3.  The Spring Book Fair will be held in the media center February 16-24.  
Shopping hours are printed on the back of the bulletin. 
 
4.  There will be a Jump Rope Show at 9:00 am on Friday, February 24th by our 5th 
grade students.  All 5th grade parents are invited to the show.   
 
5.  If you plan to purchase your child’s school pictures please send money or 
online confirmation as soon as possible.  Please return the package to your 
child’s teacher if you do not plan to purchase.  This is considered a school debt 
and may prohibit your child from participating in a school event or a class trip if 
not returned.  
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